
 
 

 

 

 

9th October 2017 

 

 

Year 4 Trip - Hampton Court Palace 2017 

 

On Tuesday 31
st
 October, Year 4 will be visiting Hampton Court Palace. We have been  

learning about the Tudors since the beginning of term and the children are deepening their 

understanding of this interesting period in British history. They will be visiting the palace 

and also taking part in a workshop called, ‘Upstairs and Downstairs.’ This workshop 

encourages children to explore the idea that Hampton Court is a palace of two halves. Using 

the palace as source material, they will explore the notion of hierarchy and status within the 

Tudor court and how these are reflected in the buildings of the Tudor Palace.  

 

In order for us to arrive on time we would ask for children to be dropped off in classrooms 

from 8.45. Our coach will depart at 9.05 from Orleans Park gateway. We have planned to 

return to school at the normal time of 3.20pm.  

 

The total cost of this trip is £14.00. For your child to participate in this very worthwhile visit, 

please pay via ParentPay: www.parentpay.com. If you are having any problems with 

ParentPay or do not have home internet access, please email 

finance@orleans.richmond.sch.uk or contact the school office. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings in a packed lunch in a named carrier bag or in a small 

rucksack. Pupils must come dressed in their uniform with a warm coat. 

 

If you are able to help on the day, please see your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Thank you 

 

Miss Hedges   Miss Hearn 

 

 


